
LRDA Captain’s Meeting 

January 2nd 2020 

 

1. Attendance  
The following teams had captains/representatives present: 
From:  
Dart Dynasty  Kay Owens 
Diamonds in the Rough Bob Chapo 
Projectile Motion  Tim Lawarence 
Elkaholics   Lou Bearden 
Bulldogs   Brian Ivanich 
Hitmen   Jim Meeker 
MoFo’s   Greg Bearden 
We Trippin   Kelly Fleming 
Honcho’s   Tim Bartlett 
Free Spirits   John Sutton 
Git R Dun   Brian Mebert 
Talk Darty To Me  Bill Sherry 
Long Shots   Michael Henderson 
 
The Following Board Members were present: 
President   Tim Bartlett 
Vice President  Michael Henderson 
Secretary   Kelly Fleming 
Treasurer   Monica Mebert 
Rules Chairman  Brian Mebert 
 
 

2. Discuss what is included in the Team Folders: 
a. Membership Cards are included this season.  Captains were asked to double check 

that names are spelled correctly.  If not get with Kelly to get a corrected card 
made out.  This is how they are spelled in the LRDA records and how they will 
appear on any trophies or awards. 



b. Score sheets will still be mailed in this season.  If a captain wants to know if a 
phone photo is readable they can send them to littlerockdarts@gmail.com for 
verification but they will still have to mail in the originals this season.  Not all 
phones take quality photos. 

c. Go over the Team Captains/Bar Location list to verify phone numbers are correct. 
If there is an incorrect phone number or if there is a change to the Captain/Co-
Captain please be sure to let Kelly know so the list can be updated.  It is posted on 
the LRDA.org website and needs to be kept accurate. 

3. Go over updated By-Laws They are being placed on file with the state in order for LRDA 
to maintain its non-profit status.  A question was raised on how a league member could 
facilitate a change to the by-laws.   By-laws (or governing rules) for non-profits are, 
according to the state of Arkansas, set by the board of directors of that non-profit.  If a 
league member believes a change needs to be made to those by-laws they can present a 
written proposal to the Board of Directors showing what they think needs to change and 
how.  The board will then review the request and vote on it. The results of that vote 
should appear in the minutes to that board meeting. 

4. Discuss the playoff criteria and vote on # of Matches vs # of Games as the primary 
qualifier.  A question of which to chose as the primary qualifier for playoffs was brought 
forth.  Should it be overall matches win/loss record or the total number of games 
won/loss.  The Majority of the captains present who voiced a preference stated that the 
overall matches should be the first qualifier. 

5. Open floor for any other issues or questions.  
This season the stats will reflect the actual number of games played for each match 
(singles and doubles).  There will no longer be half games recorded for double matches 
when calculating QPA’s for a league member.  
 
No other issues were brought forth for discussion. 
 

  

 

 


